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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Erik Lervaag
Cc: QOlivia Jacobs
Subject: RE: Time Extension for Cardanal Partners

Eirk,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the work plan referenced below for case RO2948 is
extended to March 7, 2008.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax

From: Erik Lervaag [mailto:ELervaag@clearwatergroup.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2008 10:13 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Olivia Jacobs

Subject: Time Extension for Cardanal Partners

Cardanal Partners LLC

626 2nd St, Oakland CA
Geotracker Global ID TO61975441
Hello Mr Wickham,

I am now working on the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Plan as requested in your letter of December 4,
2007, The letter requested a plan by February 22, 2008.

Due to the multiple parties involved, the required review and approvals are taking longer than anticipated. | am
requesting a two week extension of the submittal deadline to March 7, 2008. Please let me know if this will be
acceptable {o you.

Thank you,

Erik

2/22/2008



